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COQUILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Wednesday, March 19, 2020 
Emergency Board Meeting 

Lincoln School of Early Learning 
CSD Board Room/Electronically 

1366 N. Gould St. Coquille, OR 97423  
Reason for Emergency: COVID-19 Pandemic 

ORDER 
Misty Thrash called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m. Board members present were Cliff Wheeler, 
Heather Echavarria, Matt Rowe and Jeff Cannon. Steve Britton and Roy Wright joined electronically. 
Others present were Superintendent Tim Sweeney, Business Manager Teri Pointer and Board 
Secretary Stephanie Donaldson. Electronic attendance: Shane Boyd. 

MEETING BUSINESS 
✓ Heather Echavarria made a motion to approve the agenda. Cliff Wheeler seconded the motion;

it passed unanimously.

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
Superintendent Sweeney provided the Board with an update regarding COVID-19 state requirements, 
including Gov. Brown’s Executive Order establishing steps required to receive allocations from the State 
School Fund during the closure. 

Additionally, he provided information on Coquille School District’s response to the state mandate. 
Superintendent Sweeney informed the Board of the steps being taken to ensure the district’s compliance with 
providing supplemental education, continuing to provide school meals, offering child care, developing a plan 
of operation of essential, non-educational services, and continuing to regularly pay school district employees. 

CSD Board members then posed a variety of questions of Mr. Sweeney, which he addressed to the best 
extent possible given the quickly changing recommendations and state requirements. 

STAFF/PUBLIC COMMENT 
No public comment. 

ADJOURNMENT 
Misty Thrash adjourned the meeting at 7:34 p.m. 

Approved 




